
 
 

 
AHERA Annual Asbestos Notification 

 
During the past school year, and continuing into the next school year, the following asbestos 
management plan activities have been or are currently being completed, pursuant to the Environmental 
Protection Agency 40 CFR Part 763 - "Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools; Final Rule and Notice." 

 
ACTIVITIES SCHEDULED FOR 2022 
• Periodic surveillance 
• Asbestos Repairs 
• Notification of Asbestos Locations for Short-Term Workers (Electricians, Plumbers, etc.) 
• Training of District Personnel 
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